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May 30, 2023 
 
 
To: Seattle Express Customers 
 
This is to notify you of a proposed fare adjustment for auto-transportation service provided by Seattle 
Express.   
 
Seattle Express has filed a request with the Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) to adjust its 
base fares by approximately 45 percent. If approved by the Commission, new fares will become effective 
on June 30, 2023.  
 
Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting scheduled for 
9:30 a.m. on June 29, 2023. And the Commission has the authority to set rates higher or lower than the 
Company’s request, depending on the results of its review.  
 
If you wish to attend the Open Meeting, directions on how to do so may be found on the UTC website at 
https://www.utc.wa.gov/documentsand-proceedings/open-meetings or by calling (360) 664-1234. You 
can also provide comments on our filing by using the comment form at the Commission’s website at 
utc.wa.gov/comment or by using the contact information below: 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
E-mail: comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone: (360) 664-1160 
 
You may contact Seattle Express regarding these proposed changes by calling the number above.   
 
We look forward to providing continuing service to you.  
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